
2024 School Climate Survey for Families
In Sacramento City Unified School District, your input on how our schools 
are doing is important to us. We hope you will take a couple of minutes to 
give us feedback by completing the School Climate Survey for Families. 
California school districts are required to survey families every year for 
their opinion on safety and feelings of connectedness to school.

The survey is open to February 26 to March 22, 2024. Please complete one 
survey per school that your student attends. You can find the survey by 
visiting www.scusd.edu/family-survey
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